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Dear Parents/Carers
The school nurse will be here for a drop-in session on Thursday 9th November 2017 between 9.00am and 10.00am. This will be an opportunity for you to discuss any health issues you may have in relation to your child. Please report to Langtons reception upon arrival as the school nurse will be based on their site during this session. Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 

Yours faithfully

Mr Akhtar
Headteacher
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